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Dear families, 
 
You may or may not know, that in addition to being principal at Freedom 7 , I also 
have the role of North Region Elementary and Engineering Fair Director alongside 
Jennifer Brockwell, principal of South Lake Elementary. As one of the directors, I 
have the privilege of witnessing firsthand the incredible ingenuity and creativity of students as they 
explore scientific concepts and develop their own projects. I cannot tell you how proud I am each 
year when OUR students arrive confident, knowledgeable, and prepared to communicate their re-
search and findings. Please help me recognize all our students for their participation and celebrate 
their successes!  Have a beautiful weekend  ~  Kathy Lott 
 

 
Congratulations: Max L. and Rayhan A., Sienna, Ava, Hazel Rose, Mitchell, Aadhira, Alex, Isaac B., Penn, 
Gabriella, Gretel, Robert, Isaac A., Henry, and Douglas.   
 

  Awards Received: 

 

Special Awards: 

• Citizen Scientist Award:                                         Hazel Rose S. 
• Counselors for Change Mental Health Award:  Gretel P. 
• Innovative Engineer Award:                                  Alex H. 
• National Space Club Florida STEM Award:         Alex H. 
 

Best Of Show Engineering:                      Alex H. 

Best Of Show Computer Science:          Aadhira G. 

Animal Science 1st Place Penn C. Eng. & Environmental 3rd Place Sienna W. 

Microbiology 1st Place Mitchell H. Comp. Science- Robotics 1st Place Aadhira G. 

Earth and Enviro  2nd Place Hazel Rose S. Comp. Science- Robotics 2nd Place Robert D. 

Physics & Astronomy 2nd Place Gabriella R. Comp. Sci & Coding 4th Place Rayhan A. & Max L. 

Eng. & Mechanics 1st Place Alex H.     

    M E S S A G E   F R O M   T H E   P R I N C I P A L    February 23, 2024 

 



District Artwork
Showcase

The following artists had artworks featured
at the 2024 Science and Art District Show:
Jack I., Grant H., Janie D., Elia
M., Abby R.,  Pepper C., Sawyer
G.,  Olivia C., Sofia C., Liam H.,

Everly H.,  Prateik A., Nahla W.,
and 

Oiver C. won a Merritt Award 

Luna, Amanda, Anya, Elijah, Ryland, Jet,
Carter, Jalen, Emily, Jace, Salman,

Aanya, Raegan, Saurav, Paige, Poppy,
Gabe, Amritha, Aiden, Tahra, Sonya,

Bailey, Nick, Josephine, Serenity, Jonas,
Leela, Seamus, Ata, Rayhan, Jad, Zoey,

Ian, Shan, and Genevieve 

The Following artists will have artwork on display
at the Merritt Island Mall from Sunday 2/25-

Saturday, 3/2 near the JCPenny entrance. If you
have a chance you can view it anytime along with

other exemplary artworks from other schools.



 

 

We’d like your feedback! Please take the Family Survey. 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

I am writing to ask for 15 minutes of your time to complete an online survey that will help us 
improve your child’s school. We have asked YouthTruth – a nonprofit organization that 
supports hundreds of schools and districts across the country – to conduct an anonymous 
survey on our behalf. 

 
The survey window begins on 2/26/2024 and ends @ midnight on 3/24/2024. 
Please take the survey by clicking/ typing the following link into your browser: 
CEP (surveyresults.org) 

Please note: 

● The survey needs to be completed in one sitting. 
● We ask that one member of each household fill out the survey. 
● If you have more than one child who attends the same school, you may respond to the 

survey multiple times - one time per child. 
● If you write any comments, please do not include your name or anything else that might 

identify you. Your responses are anonymous, and they will be combined with the 
responses of other parents and guardians before being shared back with school and 
district leadership. 

We sincerely thank you for taking the time to provide your feedback. Your response is 
incredibly valuable to us. 

If you have any questions about the survey, or our plans for how we will use your feedback, 
please contact Lisa Megown, Assistant Principal, at 321-868-6610 or via email @ 
megown.lisa@brevardschools.org 

Sincerely,  

Lisa Megown 

https://youthtruth.surveyresults.org/reports/print/1fc22f80a54746f3497d


    Mon    Tue   Wed   Thu   Fri 

     Day 6   Day  1   Day  2    Day  3  Day  0 

February 26 -  March 1 

   

 

 

 

 

First grade is accepting donations of old blankets for the Brevard Animal Care 
Center. They are in desperate need, as they are out of blankets and the floors 
of the kennels are very cold. This is a great way for students to take action and 
help support homeless dogs in our community. 

World Languages Club 

Picture Day! 
Semester 1 Members 

Semester 2 Members 

8:40 am, February 28th 
 




	0223
	Art Flyer
	Family Survey1
	0223
	0223

